
Filing Information for the Gualala Community Center Board 2025 

1) Per the GCC Bylaws, Article III, members in good standing for three months before the election, 
June 21, 2025, can run for a director’s position on the GCC Board. Membership payments must be 
postmarked on or before March 21, 2025, to be considered members in good standing. Pay at 
GualalaCommunityCenter.org or call (707) 884-3179. 

2) Interested candidates are requested to submit a candidate's statement of qualifications and 
interest through the mail or as an attached PDF via email.  Please keep your statement under 300 
words.  

Accompanying headshots of candidates are encouraged. Please attach a jpg under 2M to your 
email or submit a non-returnable photo, which we will scan and prepare. Photos will only be 
presented on the website, in the ICO local newspaper, or the GCC email newsletter. 

All statements and pictures are due by May 21st. 

3) The filing period opens April 29th and closes May 21st, approximately 30 days before the 
General Membership meeting.  

4) Candidate statements can be submitted to these GCC addresses during the filing  period: 

Mail-In or Dropped Off: 

Gualala Community Center 

         47950 Center Street 

         PO Box 263 

         Gualala, CA 95445 

Email Address: 

        gualalacc@gmail.com 

5) Per Article VII of the Bylaws, Ballots and candidate statements are prepared after the filing period 
and sent by first class mail to general members who are in good standing within 30 days of the 
general membership meeting, with a return date no later than 7 days before the general 
membership meeting. 

6) If the number of candidates interested in running for the board does not exceed the number of 
open seats, the candidates are appointed, and no mail-in election is conducted. 

If you need additional information, please call GCC (707) 884-3179. 

Additional information is on the GCC website: gualalacommunitycenter.org/ 


